STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 S. PACHECO
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87505
(505)827-7131

March 20, 1995

Ms. Tanya Trujillo

Campbell, Carr, Berge & Sheridan
Attorneys at Law

Post Office Box 2208

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2208

Dear Ms. Trujillo:

Based upon the reasons stated in your letter of March 16, 1995, and
in accordance with the provisions of Division Order No. R-10294,
AnSon Gas Corporation is hereby granted an extension of time until
June 1, 1995, in which to begin the well on the unit pooled by said
order.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM J.
Director
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